Glassboro Public Schools

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer
Date: August 30, 2017

Re: Action Item
September 27, 2017 Board Meeting

Recommend Board approval for Grand Canyon University student, Chilita Saunders, to observe
Maureen Morrison for 15 hours at the Glassboro High School at an agreed upon time between
teacher and student beginning September 28, 2017.

The teacher candidate will be in the classroom to observe under the guidance of the assigned
teacher.
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